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COPY.
Flopd's Regster of British & Foreign Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

8th March, 1810.

Dear Sir,

1 am duly in receipt of your letter of the 1l4th
ultimo relative to the Special Survey No.l of the steamer
"TRO&AH“, and having submitted the same tc the Committee
at their meeting to-day, I am directed to inform you that in
view of the fact that the Socieﬁy hag no Surveyor stationed
in the vicinity of Lagos the Committee will be apreeable 1o
the survey in question being carried out by a competent and
independent Surveyor to be appointed by Mr.Little, who 1is
Lloyd's Agent at Lagos.

I may add that I am forwarding the necessary
instructions to Mr.Little by this mail.

I am, Dear S8ir,

Yours faithfully,

secretary.
The Director of Marine, ~\ 7

Marine Headquarters,
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